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As a member of ISAC-16, I look forward to discussing this issue 
with fellow council members. More importantly, APAA wishes to work 
with trade negotiators from your department and the USTR. Please 
let me know how and when we can help at each stage of the 
negotiating process. 

Sincerely, 

Lc- 
"Julian C. Morris 
President 

JCM/lk/dp 

cc: Mr. 
Mr. 

Mr. 

Hr. 
- Mr. 

Bruce Smart, Undersecretary, International Trade, DOC 
Roberrt -Watkins, Deputy Assistant Secretary, Automotive 
Affairs and Consumer Goods, DOC 
Robert Reck, Division Director, Parts & Suppliers  Division,  
DOC 
Thomas Brewer, Director e. Office of Canada, DOC 
William S. Merkin, Deputy-Assistant U.S. Trade 
Representative, Canada and Mexico 
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